
 
 
 

 
 

Response to the Downgrade of Sri Lanka’s Rating 

by S&P Global Ratings 

 
Following the announcement by S&P Global Ratings downgrading Sri Lanka’s 

Sovereign rating, the Ministry of Finance has issued a response, which can be found 

on the link below: 

https://www.treasury.gov.lk/news/article/11122020 
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